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Comments: I urge you USFS to please reconsider the scope of your Telephone Gap Resource Project #60192.

Vermont needs to leave this forest undisturbed in order to fight climate change.  Our President has ordered that

we protect forests to help with carbon reduction.  Also Vermont has a law requiring the protection of 20% of our

state forests from logging.

 

Please listen to your citizens who speak about this project and realize the we own this land …you are just

shepherds to keep it healthy.

 

I really appreciate your efforts and thank you for considering other options to #60192.


